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Bryant, musical director, conducted a program of choral music sung by the entire
student body, assisted by Mr. Robert W. Haley, assistant musical director. Dr,
Davis introduced Mr. Lauren D, Rhine, successor to Dr. T. Robert Bassett, head-
master.,

PIANO RECITALS given by the pupils of Mr., Bryant and Mr. Haley were held Friday
afternoon and evening, Mr., Bryant's class included Stephen Bryant, Jim de Loach,
Stephen Grunder, Anderson Reeves, Michael de Temple, Michael O'Flaherty, Rick
Funk, Charles Scasserra, Peter Kirwin and Bruce Kantner., In Mr, Haley's class
were Robert Kroshefsky, Jimmy Martin, Robert Reitz, Craig Maus, Curt Jeschke,
Billy Price, David Carter, Woody Dixon, Lester Erich, John Sokoloff, Allan Tucker,
Billy Johnson, Keith Raphael, Jimmy Walker, Douglas Kelner, Barry Yaches, Jim -
Helmeczi, Arthur Ster, Ray Colcord, Chip Turtzo, Chris Thornley, Royce Anderson,
George Partlow and Milton Bailey.,

BIRTHDAYS of Stephen Bryant, 12, and Alvin Yates, 14, were celebrated on May 3lst
and June lst, respectively.

BOY CHOIR may appear on the Bell Telephone Hour again this year, according to word

__ recently received at the school. If made final, the appearance would be the second in

consecutive years., The show, live and in color, is scheduled for December 22nd,

CAMP will open Sunday, June 25th, and close Sunday, August 6th., Campers should
arrive sometime during the afternoon; the first meal served will be supper at 6 p.m,
There are still a few places for additional campers, Inquiries should be addressed to
Camp Director, Box 350, Princeton, N, J,; or telephone WAlnut 4-5858.

THREE new teachers will join the faculty for the coming school year, which opens on
September 11th, Mr. and Mrs. Donald C, Wolfe of Stockton, N.J,, will replace Mr.
Frederick Royal and Mr. Arthur O'Hanlon, who have resigned after four years at the
Boychoir School, Mr. Royal will teach at Oakwood School, Poughkeepsie, N.Y., and
Mr, O'Hanlon at Friends Academy, Locust Valley, N,Y, A teacher for the 4th-5th
grades to replace Mrs, John Fleck, who gave birth to a son on May 28th, has not yet
been selected,

THE NEWSLETTZER now bows out for the summer and looks forward to the beginning
of another school year September 11th, Happy vacation to all!



